
On July 4, your negotiating team reached a tentative agreement with the employer on 
behalf of the workers of Local 048 Chapter 054 at Silverado Creek.

In preparation for the upcoming ratification vote, we will be discussing the details of the 
new agreement and answering members’ questions at an information session and Q & A. 
Details for the in-person information session are below.

The final version of the tentative agreement is attached to this update. It has been 
thoroughly reviewed by both parties and no further changes are anticipated.

The negotiating team strongly encourages all members to vote, and we are recommending 
that they vote to ratify the tentative agreement. Details for the in-person vote are below.

We look forward to hearing from you at the information session! Additionally, your negotiating 
team is, as always, available to answer your questions or concerns directly via e-mail.
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Q & A and instructions for 
upcoming vote
We look forward to hearing from you!
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Ratification Vote
July 21, 2023 
06:30 – 16:00 

Sanctuary Room 
Silverado Creek

Q & A 
July 18, 2023 
12:30 – 15:00 

Sanctuary Room 
Silverado Creek 


